
                                                   PUBLIC NOTICE 

                                    Public Hearing - Zoning Designation 

                                   273 Westside Road- City of Cochran 

The City of Cochran Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing to consider a zoning 
designation for a 5.19-acre vacant parcel owned by Jack Nobles and Denise Nobles. This is a 
parcel site to be considered for annexation. The site is located at 273 Westside Road near the 
City limits of Cochran. The County Tax Parcel Number is A01 002. The prospective zoning 
designation is RV Recreational Vehicle. 

The City of Cochran Planning Commission is scheduled to conduct the Public Hearing at the 
City Auditorium located at 102 North Second Street on Monday, May 5, 2025 at 6:30 p.m.  

The City Council is scheduled to hold a Public Hearing on the proposed zoning designation 
during their regular meeting at the City Auditorium at 102 N. Second Street on Tuesday, 
May 13, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. 

The public is invited to attend. Masks and social distancing are encouraged where 
appropriate. 


